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La Crosse City Council members,

Please uphold the Historic Landmark designation of the South Branch Library building & reject Mayor Mitch
Reynolds appeal. La Crosse seems to be quick to destroy buildings that are a significant part of the city's
history. It not only affects the neighborhood in which it is located, but the whole South side. Thank you.
Linda Krueger

2700 Lincoln Ave

LAX



